

TO: Dr. Graff, Superintendent

Members of the Board

FROM: Jana Sykora

DATE: 8/11/2025

RE: 2025-2026 OLA Student-Parent Handbook

Attached is the 2025-2026 OLA Student-Parent Handbook.

The contents of the handbook are reviewed by the OLA Building Leadership Team each summer.

This year's review did not result in significant changes but personnel information was updated. The changes are outlined below.

- 1. In the program description, we changed language around rotating electives since we are unable to regularly offer CTE or art courses with change in make-up of staff.
- 2. Under devices & internet, we added language about monitoring computer activity with Securely. We want to be transparent with students and families about how closely computer activity is monitored for our students.